
Happy Great Victory Day!
Dear Compatriots!

The administration of Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent
sincerely congratulates you on the 9th of May — Remembrance
and Honor Day, the Day of Great Victory!

The foundation of state and social life in our country are
PEACE and FREEDOM, that were generously presented to post-war
generations by our ancestors who traversed the hard paths of a
brutal and arduous war.

Decades have been passing, generations have been changing, but
the Great Victory remains in our hearts as a symbol of the
national pride, military glory and valor of our people.

The ranks of veterans are declining, but their names and the
courage they displayed will remain in our memory forever.

We sincerely wish You, your family and friends good health and
prosperity, peace and stability, patriotism and inexhaustible
faith in the bright future of our country!

With sincere and best regards,
TTPU administration

https://polito.uz/14736/

